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 Newsletter of the 

Garden Club U3A Tawa 

January 2023 

Hello fellow Gardeners 
Happy New Year everyone, all the best 2023. 
Please note that change of date for our first meeting of the year. 
 
10th  February, Friday  
The planned outing to 34 Saint Johns Terrace, Tawa to visit Carolyn Campbells 
summer garden with tea and scones as well. Cost $15.00. Pay on the day please. 
I will need to know how many people are going for catering purposes please.  
ASAP by 3rd February 2023 either text or email. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3rd March Work in progress. 
 
7th April No meeting. This due to the day being Good Friday. 
 
28 -29 January 2023 
Waikanae Lions Ray White Super Garden Trail. 
You can book this event on Eventfinda web site or find it on 
“facebook.com/WaikanaeLionsGardenTrail”. 
I have mentioned the Waikanae Lions Garden Trail which is on later this month.  
 
I hope that everyone has enjoyed the Christmas/New Year break. My Husband & I 
have been visited by our youngest son, Paul from Melbourne along with his 
girlfriend. So we have been a bit busy out and about with some restrictions with my 
new knee. The knee is mending slowly and will take up to one year to swing fully 
back into action I’m told. 
 
Prue Theobald 
Co-ordinator U3A Tawa Garden Group 
0212345621 or 04 2320241 


